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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Papler, Roger@Waterboards <Roger.Papler@waterboards.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 2:17 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: jprall@portoakland.com; dheinze@portoakland.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Fuel leak cases RO35- Port of Oakland  / Union Pacific Railroad and RO435 - Port of 

Oakland Port of Oakland  / Union Pacific Motor Freight 

Keith: Neither Max Shahbazian or I oversee these cases. 
  
Roger P 
  
  
  

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [Keith.Nowell@acgov.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 7:02 PM 
To: Papler, Roger@Waterboards 
Cc: jprall@portoakland.com; dheinze@portoakland.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: Fuel leak cases RO35- Port of Oakland / Union Pacific Railroad and RO435 - Port of Oakland Port of Oakland / 
Union Pacific Motor Freight  

Roger, 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is providing oversight for several Port of Oakland (Port) cases.  Discussions 
with the Port suggest at least two of these cases are under the oversight of the San Francisco Bay Region, Regional Water
Quality Control Board (SF-RB).  Two of the cases in question are: 

SF-RB CASE #: 01-1538 (Global ID T0600101587), Port of Oakland  / Union Pacific Railroad and addressed as 1717 Middle 
Harbor Road (ACEH case file # RO0000035)  

and  

SF-RB CASE #: 01-1538 (Global ID T0600101421) Port of Oakland  / Union Pacific Motor Freight (ACEH case file # 
RO0000435) and addressed as 1750 Ferro Street.  

Geotracker lists ACEH as the lead agency for both of these cases.   However, as part of the Port redevelopment project 
named the Vision 2000 program (aka V2K) , the SF-RB issued an Order, Order 99-055, that may have transferred oversight 
of cases along a portion of the Oakland waterfront to the SF-RB.   I’ve included a correspondence from the Port regarding 
this issue as an attachment. 

My questions include: 

1.     Are the two cases encompassed by Order 99-055,  

2.     Is the order still in place, and 

3.     Is the SF-RB acting as lead. 

If the answer is yes to all three questions, ACEH will close out the cases.  If not, lets discuss the status of the cases and 
determine which agency should be the acting lead agency. 

If you are not the appropriate contact for this message,  please forward it to the appropriate person and include me as a cc.
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Please contact me at 510 / 567  - 6764 or send me an email at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Thank you, 
Keith Nowell 
  

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
  
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
  
  


